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Dear Parents,                         4th June 2018 

 

We are planning an educational visit for Year 2 on Wednesday 18th July to Wandlebury Country Park, near 

Cambridge.  The children will explore the nature trail which is based around the National Curriculum.  It is a 

circular walk through woodland and will cover topics such as habitats, food chains and life cycles.  They will also 

take part in a pond investigation.  Further information can be seen at www.cambridgeppf.org. The coach will leave 

school at 8.45 a.m. and will return to school by 3.45 p.m. 

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch as well as a small snack for mid-morning. Children may wear non-uniform 

clothes, which are suitable for a school visit, and sensible footwear, e.g. trainers. If the weather is wet, a 

waterproof coat is advisable.  Sunhats and sun cream should be worn if hot weather is forecast.  Children may 

bring spending money in a named purse or envelope for which they are solely responsible.  We suggest a maximum 

amount of £5.00.  Please let us know if your child suffers from travel sickness, or any other medical condition, 

which may affect them on this visit. 

 

In order for this trip to go ahead, a contribution of £18.00 per child is required.  This covers the cost of coach 

travel together with all the teaching activities and resources for the day.  If insufficient contributions are 

received, unfortunately the trip will not take place.  Please complete the form below and return to school together 

with your contribution by Friday 5th July.  Any contributions will be refunded in full should the trip be cancelled.   

Any cheques should be made payable to Lionel Walden School.  There is also the facility to pay for this trip on the 

Sims Agora online payment system.  Please speak to Mrs. Clarke in the School Office if you have any queries about 

this. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

N. Bayes (Mrs.) 

Deputy Headteacher 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Year 2 Trip to Wandlebury Country Park – Wednesday 18th July 

 

Name of Child: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

I would like/not like* my child to take part in the visit to Wandlebury Country Park.  I enclose my contribution of 

£18.00/payment made online.*      

 

Medical Information: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………… (Parent/Carer)         * Please delete as necessary 

Name:  ……………………………………………………………. (Please Print) 
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